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17/2/2023 

 
ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
REQUESTS FOR PRODUCTION FUNDING FOR 

FILMS 2023 – EXTENSION FOR SUBMISSION OF APPLICATIONS 

 

The Deputy Ministry of Culture - Department of Modern and Contemporary Culture, following 
the announcement dated 20/01/2023, announces that the deadline for submitting 
applications for the financing of the production of motion pictures for the year 2023, is 
extended until Monday, April 3, 2023, until 13.00. 
 
Also, due to the difficulty of obtaining digital discs (DVD) from the market, applicants can, if 
they wish, attach to each paper form of the application, instead of a digital disc (DVD), a 
corresponding USB. It is reminded that applications in digital format should be submitted to 
the e-mail address cypruscinema.gov@cytanet.com.cy  

  

For more information, interested parties are requested to contact Mr. Diomedes Nikita on 
phone 22809811 or Mr. Marios Psaras on 22809812, between 13.30-15:00, daily. 
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